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Public Notice: Housing Choice Voucher Program Wait List to open June 23, 2023.

Kingsport Housing & Redevelopment Authority (KHRA) will officially open the Housing Choice 
Voucher Program (HCV) waiting list online at portal.kingsporthousing.org on, June 23, 2023. 

Disabled, elderly individuals, person(s) with limited English Proficiency (LEP) with limited 
ability to access the online Application may come to the office located at 906 E Sevier 
Avenue between 8:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. to request assistance with applying for the 
Housing Choice Voucher program.  

The Housing Choice Voucher is a form of Section 8 Rental assistance funded by the federal 
government and administered locally by the Housing Authority. The program provides very 
low-income families with vouchers to help in paying their rent for housing in private market 
units that have been inspected and met the program’s housing quality standards. 

Person(s) interested must complete the online application at portal.kingsporthousing.org. 
After you have successfully applied, you will receive an email receipt if you have provided a 
valid email address, or letter verifying receipt of application. 

Placement on the waiting list does not indicate that the family is, in fact, eligible for 
assistance. A final determination of eligibility will be made when the family is selected from 
the waiting list. 

Kingsport Housing & Redevelopment Authority does not discriminate on the basis of Race, 
Color, Sex, Religion, Familial Status, Disability, Handicap or National origin. 


